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Dear Customer, 
 
At Byline Bank, we take our commitment to being the bank you deserve very seriously.  As part 
of that commitment, we’re continually evaluating our products and services to make necessary 
changes to better serve you – our customers.   
 
You’ve been identified as having a Home Equity account with (11) digits on your current supply 
of checks.  
 
We’re making a change.  
Effective February 25, 2019, your current supply of checks will be obsolete. There’s no change 
to your account number, but we need to remove (1) digit (the first digit of your loan number) for 
the new checks. 
 
Good news! 
We’ve ordered you a new supply of checks and you’ll receive them in the next few weeks! 
Should you not receive prior to February 25, 2019, please contact us immediately at (773) 838-
3696.   
 
We appreciate your understanding and hope you know how much we appreciate your choosing 
Byline as your financial partner. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach 
out to your personal banker, or call us at (773) 838-3696.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Megan Biggam 
Head of Retail Banking 
 
  


